
 
 
 

There are a number of changes to bus services… 
 
From Tuesday 1st September 

 Harris Coaches will increase frequencies on most of their services.  

 NAT Group will resume pre-Covid timetables on routes C18 & X38. 
Stagecoach will implement some additional journeys at school and 
college times on routes serving Blackwood Comprehensive 
School, Coleg Gwent (Crosskeys) and Coleg y Cymoedd 
(Nantgarw) 
 

From Thursday 3rd September  

 Connect2 will resume morning journeys on route J to cater for 
students at St. Martin’s School 

 
From Friday 4th September  

 Connect2 will resume operation of route C1  
 
Further increases in services are expected from Monday 7th 
September. 
 

 
Full details can be found on the bus timetable page at 

www.caerphilly.gov.uk 
 

 

http://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/

